
 

 

 

Cards for speaking 

  

 



 
 

How can you describe a 
raccoon? 

 
Is it big or small? 

 
Can it run ( fly, crawl, 
climb, jump, sing ... )? 

 
Has it got long/ short 

tail/ body/ neck/ legs...? 
 

Have you ever seen a 
raccoon? 

 
If you could be any 

animal in the world, what 
would you be and why? 

 
 
 

What do you know about 
this animal? 

 
Is it wild? 

 
Is it big or small? 

 
Can it run ( fly, crawl, 
climb, jump, sing ... )? 

 
Has it got long/ short 

tail/ body/ neck/ legs...? 
 

How can pets help people 
emotionally? 

 
What pets are most 

popular in your country? 
 



 

 
 

How can you describe a 
horse? 

 
Is it big or small? 

 
Can it run ( fly, crawl, 
climb, jump, sing ... )? 

 
Has it got long/ short 

tail/ body/ neck/ legs...? 
 

Do you like horseback 
riding?? 

 
What animals do you 

want to see in real life? 

 

 
 

What do you know about 
this animal? 

 
Is it wild? 

 
Is it big or small? 

 
Can it run ( fly, crawl, 
climb, jump, sing ... )? 

 
What does it look like 

(color, breed, etc.)? 
 

Who takes care of it? 

 



 
Where does it live? 

 
Can you meet it in the 

forest? 
 

Has it got long/ short tail/ 
body/ neck/ legs...? 

 
Do you like panda`s 

hugging? 
 
 

Have you ever seen a 
panda? 

 
Can it run ( fly, crawl, 
climb, jump, sing ... )? 

 
Are pandas cute? 

 
 

 
Do you know this 

animal? 
 

Where does it live? 
 

Is it wild? 
 

Has it got long/ short 
tail/ body/ neck/ legs...?  

 
Does it like hot or cold 

climate? 
 

Can you count all spots 
on the giraffe? 

 
Can you feed giraffes at 

the zoo? 



 
Where do rabbits live? 

 
Have you ever seen a 

rabbit? 
 

Can it run ( fly, crawl, 
climb, jump, sing ... )? 

 
Has it got long/ short tail/ 

body/ neck/ legs...? 
 

Is it big or small? 
 

What is its favourite 
food? 

 
Are the rabbits 

dangerous? 
 

Who takes care of it? 

 
 

Is there a butterfly? 
 

How can you describe a 
butterfly? 

 
Can it run ( fly, crawl, 
climb, jump, sing ... )? 

 
Is it big or small? 

 
What insects do you find 

most interesting? 
 

What insects are most 
popular in your country? 

 
What do you like most 
about going to the zoo? 

 

 



 
Do you know this 

animal? 
 

Where does it live? 
 

Is it wild? 
 

Has it got long/ short tail/ 
body/ neck/ legs...?  

 
Does it like hot or cold 

climate? 
 

Can you feed rhinos at 
the zoo? 
 
Can you draw this 
animal? 

 
What do you know about 

this animal? 
 

Is it wild? 
 

Is it big or small? 
 

Can it run ( fly, crawl, 
climb, jump, sing ... )? 

 
What does it look like 

(color, breed, etc.)? 
 

Do monkeys like 
bananas? 

 
Who takes care of them at 

the zoo? 
 



 
 

Do you know this 
animal? 

 
Where does it live? 

 
Is it wild? 

 
Has it got long/ short tail/ 

body/ neck/ legs...? 
 

Does it like hot or cold 
climate? 

 
Is it big or small? 

 
Can it run ( fly, crawl, 
climb, jump, sing ... )? 

 
What is its favourite 

food? 

 
 

Do you like birds? 
 

How can you describe an 
owl? 

 
Can it run ( fly, crawl, 
climb, jump, sing ... )? 

 
Is it big or small? 

 
Where do the owls  live? 

 
Have you ever seen an 

owl? 
 

Would you like to go 
hunting with the owls? 

 
What birds  are most 

popular in your country? 
 
 

 



 
Do you know this 

animal? 
 

Where does it live? 
 

Is it wild? 
 

Has it got long/ short 
tail/ body/ neck/ legs...? 

 
Does it like hot or cold 

climate? 
 

Can it run ( fly, crawl, 
climb, jump, sing ... )? 

 
What is its favourite 

food? 
 

Where can you meet this 
animal? 

 
What do you know about 

this animal? 
 

Is it wild? 
 

Is it big or small? 
 

Can it run ( fly, crawl, 
climb, jump, sing ... )? 

 
Has it got long/ short 

tail/ body/ neck/ legs...? 
 

How can pets help people 
emotionally? 

 
What pets are most 

popular in your country? 
 



 
 

What do you know about 
this animal? 

 
What is its favourite 

food? 
 

What wild animals do 
you find most 
interesting? 

 

What animals live in the 
forests? 

 
Can we see reindeer in 

the zoo? 
 

What mammals do you 
know? 

 
 

Do you know this 
animal? 

 
What is its favourite 

food? 
 

How many stripes has a 
zebra got? 

 
Is it big or small? 

 
Would you like to go on 

an African safari? 
 

Why or why not? 
 

Can you draw a zebra? 
 

 


